
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Urbana Police Department 

June 17, 2004 
 
In Attendance: 
Frankie Johnson   James Hayes, Jr.    
Samuel Johnson   Pauline Walker  
Hayward Patterson   Loretha Harmon 
Virginia Patterson   Todd Peck   
Leonard Christmon   Eddie B. Adair 
Faye Christmon 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chief Adair at 5:35 p.m.  
 
Todd Peck from the Urbana Park District announced that Jettie Rhodes Neighborhood 
Day 2004 will be held Saturday, June 26 from 12 – 5 p.m. at King Park.  He also 
stated that replacement doors will be put on the shelter/pavilion at King Park since 
vandals kicked in the existing doors.   
 
Jim Hayes reported that houses have been vandalized in the Carle Park area.  He will 
be attending a meeting Carle is holding to discuss the vandalism problem. He 
requested more patrol in the UCAP area.  Mr. Hayes also encouraged committee 
members to attend activities in the community such as the Labyrinth Dedication and 
the Arbor Day Ceremony.    
 
Committee members discussed neighborhood concerns.  Discussion followed. 
 
Chief Adair stated that patrol would be increased in King Park as well as other parks 
in the City because of the recent vandalism problems.  Chief Adair also expressed the 
need for a curfew in Urbana and stated that the City Council will be discussing this 
issue again at the July 12, 2004 Council meeting.  
 
Chief Adair announced that there will be no UCAP meeting in July.  The next meeting 
will be held August 19, 2004 at the Urbana Police Department. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
              
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery 
UPD Secretary 
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